
 

 
Council Officers 

 
Chaplain:                 Fr. Peter Eke 
 
Grand Knight:       Butch Leonard 
 
Deputy GK:            Craig Horning 
 
Chancellor:      Thomas McMahon 
 
Financial Sec:         Roger Bendel 
 
Treasurer:                   Don Libby 
 
Recording Sec:   Barry Fitzpatrick 
 
Advocate:                 Phil Bandish 
 
Warden:                Dennis Farmer 
 
Trustee:                   Pat Kennedy 
 
Trustee:                  Roger Rivard 
 
Trustee:           Marty Osantowski 
 
Inside: Guard:          Dave Tesmer 
 
Outside: Guard         Buddy Hanel 
 
District Deputy:      Ron Horrocks 
 
Field Agent:            Art Mucciante 

 

Upcoming Events 
   
January Regular Meeting 
Wed Jan. 8th 7:30pm 
 
KofC State Bowling Tournament 
Sat Jan 11th 
 
Tri-District Meeting 
@ St Paul Hall 
Jan 14th Time TBD 
 
Sunday Breakfast 
Sun Jan 26th  9am-12pm 
 
District Free Throw Contest 
@ Onaway High School 
Sat Feb 1st 11am-2:00 pm 

January Birthdays 
 

Bob Ellenberger – 2nd 

Bob Bischer – 5th 
Pat Kennedy – 8th 

Denny Bauer – 17th 

Chris Gaynor – 22nd 

Denny Farmer – 24th 
Mike Butler – 25th 

Andy Ellenberger – 30th 
Jason LaFave – 31st 

 

                     
HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

 

 
 
 

 
Message from the Grand Knight: 
 
Congratulations to December’s Knight of the Month, Tom McMahon.  
Brother McMahon has been a Knight for 49 years. He has served as Chancellor for 
many years and regularly attends council meetings and fundraisers. He is very 
proactive in promoting our council, Catholic Radio and the New Evangelization.  
We are proud to have him in our Council. 

          
There were 16 members present at the December meeting. 

    
Work Projects for the month are the Christmas Lights on the Tree and Decorating the 
church for Christmas. 

  
 Butch Leonard won the 40% of the 40/40/20 drawing, and  John Dreffs lost the  

incentive drawing, Sorry John! 
 

Remember! The Jan meeting is moved to Jan 8th, and we will need to discuss sending 
two members to the State Convention on Mackinaw Island. 
 
The Council has a new Website. It is secure and you will need to provide your 
member # and birthdate to access portions of the site. You will be able to review the 
latest meeting minutes as well as past newsletters. It has many other features to 
numerous to mention here, so check it out by going to this address. 
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/?CNO=7688  This address will be changing 
to an easier domain name in the near future. Once this site is up and fully functional, 
there will be discussions about posting the Monthly GK Newsletter on the website 
only and then mail out a quarterly Newsletter to save on postage. Contact our 
Recording Secretary Barry Fitzpatrick for questions or comments about the new 
website. 

Good of the Order 
 Please keep in our prayers Frank Defina, Tom Ellenberger Sr. Joe LaFave, Bill 

Breed, Mike Butler, Lillian Bandish, Marv Lemmon, Evelyn and Able Canales, 
Walt and Maryann Szymoniak, Randy Wilk, Leon and Theresa Czajka, Barb 
Ellenberger, Pat Karaszewski, Tom Hitchcock, Deb Bandish, Mary Diller, Ted 
Elick, Barb Ellenberger, Jackie and Dave Kolasa, Mike O’Meara, Tori Horrocks, 
Marsha Tovar, Lynn Osantowski, Ernie Riley, Carol Fidler, Leigh Hill, Mary 
Braugh, Antoinette Wilk, Mary Sidell, Rosalie Thomas, Susanne Farmer  

  
 Also, please remember to pray for all of the souls that have gone before us. Also keep in our 

prayers all of the dedicated men and women in our armed forces both at home and abroad and 
for our Brother Knights in our Council who may need our prayers. 

           
 
                 God Bless, Butch Leonard 

Fellow Brother Knights, Vivat Jesus!                                
 


